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Please see the Notice from OMH that was issued to Waiver Providers: 
 
 
 

Children’s HCBS Waiver Policy Change Notice # 33 

 
The following changes have been made to the HCBS Waiver Guidance Document 

Effective: May 4, 2017 
 

(1). Section 600.2 Billing for Individualized Care Coordination (ICC) 

Description of Change: The billing date, for Medicaid reimbursement, for 

Individualized Care Coordination has been changed to the last day of the service 

month. Prior to this notice, the billing date was the first of the following month. This  

change has been made to allow individuals who are stepping down from waiver 

services to be able to receive Health Home services the first of the following month. 

• Update can be found in Section 600.2 

https://www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/guidance/hcbs/html/section_600_2.htm 

 

OMH Field Contacts: 
Western Region:   Jean Sadowy  Jean.Sadowy@omh.ny.gov 
Central Region:            Glady Smith   Glady.Smith@omh.ny.gov 

              Nicole Hall   Nicole.Hall@omh.ny.gov 
Hudson River Region: Theresa Brandow  Theresa.Brandow@omh.ny.gov 
New York City:            Cathy Moran              Cathy.Moran@omh.ny.gov  

         Susan Thaler                       Susan.Thaler@omh.ny.gov 
Long Island:                       Maryann Braithwaite  Maryann.Braithwaite@omh.ny.gov 
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